
Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board Agenda 28 June 2011 

 
4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 4.1 FRANCES CLARK 
 

 Attached is correspondence from Frances Clark expressing concerns regarding the 
maintenance of the Lyttelton road tunnel. 

  
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the correspondence be received and the Board consider what, if any, action it wishes to take 

regarding the issues raised. 
 


